
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No 
2019-M-191 

 Staff 
 

Subject:  Biannual Bridge Inspections 

Agenda Date: November 7, 2019 

Attachments:  Report from EXP 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-191, Biannual Bridge Inspections; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council directs Staff to incorporate recommendations into future work plans. 
 
INFORMATION 
 

Municipalities are required to inspect road structures every second year.  Structures are def ined as 
bridges or culverts with a span greater than 3 meters.  Attached to this report is the latest Inspection 
Report received.  Overall, structures are in good condition with a few recommendations on maintenance 
items to be completed. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted By: 
 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer / Administrator 

x 


